
Year 2 Curriculum Information for Spring Term  

 

Famous People – from outside the UK who had an impact on the world 
 

  

Literacy As readers, we will be working on non-fiction texts about famous 
explorers and fantasy stories set in space..  

As creative writers, we will be writing recounts and letters, about 
real events and using our imagination to write fictional space 
stories.  

Maths As marvellous mathematicians, we will be beginning our learning 
with shape and moving onto money, then multiplication and 
division. 

Science As scientists, we will be learning about animals including humans 
and the importance of being healthy. 

DT As design technicians we will be using our chef skills to create a 
healthy snack. 

Art As artists we will be exploring a printing pathway ‘Exploring the 
world through Mono-print’ 

History As Historians, we will be learning about famous explorers, using 
chronology and timelines. 

RE The first half term we will be continuing our learning about 
Judaism and Shabbat. The second half term focuses on 
Christianity with lent and Easter. 

PSHE The first half term our Jigsaw topic will be ‘Dreams and Goals’ – 
The second half term is ‘Healthy Me’ please see the attached 
documents. 

Music As Musicians we will be learning Rock and Reggae through our 
Charanga programme 

Computing As computer technicians we will be following the ‘We are 
Astronauts’ programme of study, learning how to programme a 
character through the ‘scratch’ software. 

PE As sports personalities we will be starting our term with indoor 
dance and outdoor ball skills. 

 

 

Please remember to regularly check the school website, our twitter feed @nsteadprimary and 

CLASSDOJO for an up to date calendar of events and information. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Please ensure that your child has PE kit in school every Monday. It will come 

home on a Friday. 

 
 

 

Homework- please try and hear your child read 3 times each week. Practise is 

vital to ensure speed, fluency and understanding. 

The children will be bringing home a Learning Journal. This will have some suggested 

activities and tasks to complete over the term. Please support your child in completing 

these tasks. These will come back into school at the end of the term, to be celebrated 

with the class. 

 

Please help your child to access ‘Spelling Shed’ each week, as 

there are challenges and assignments set weekly, based on the class area of learning 

for that week



 


